
Important Notice:  Fire Hydrant Flushing Program

The Town will be conducting a routine fire hydrant flushing
program starting Tuesday, May 20, and will be ongoing for the
next few weeks.

Flushing will begin in the Base Area and will continue throughout
the town. While flushing takes place in specific areas, residents
across the town may still experience temporary water
discoloration and reduced water pressure. These effects are
normal and should be brief.

If water discolouration occurs, we recommend running your cold
water tap until the water clears.

We appreciate your understanding as we carry out this important
maintenance to ensure water quality and system reliability.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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